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ADVISORY

STRINGENT CLEANING AND DISINFECTION OF DENR
CENTRAL OFFICE AND VICINITIES

FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office

In view of the alarming number of COVID-19 positive cases based on the results of the
on-going mandatory RT-PCR test being conducted by the Department, the DENR shall conduct
a stringent cleaning and disinfection of the DENR Central Office building and other vicinities
inside the DENR premises from 15-16 May 2021 (Saturday and Sunday). As such all personnel
are advised not to report in the office on the said dates.

Work will resume on Monday, 17 May 2021. All personnel are reminded to continue
practicing the minimum health standards such as wearing of face masks/face shields, 6 feet
physical distancing, and hand washing.

For your information and guidance.

ATTY.E O D. ADOBO, JR., CESO I
Undersecretary
Legal, Administration, Human Resources and Legislative Affairs and
Chairperson, Crisis Management Committee
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